
 

 

 
Meadowfield News  

 4th November 2022 
 

Message from Mrs Stout  
Welcome back to half term 2 of the autumn term. 
It was brilliant to see you all at the parent/carer 
consultations we held before the half term holiday.  
We hope you had a good break and are raring to 
go once more!  
We are looking forward to our Bonfire Events this 
week—stay safe everyone and have fun! Next 
week we are holding our usual Remembrance As-
sembly with our Tommy silhouette outside Y6. 
After that we can put it off no longer as Christmas 
will be upon us.  It is 
our Christmas Fair on 
Wednesday 30th    
November 3.30-
4.45pm—we hope to 
see you there!  

Firework safety 
 
Bonfire Night is upon us this 
weekend and so Police Officer 
Rothery came into school on 
Monday to lead an assembly 
on this.   
We are really keen for our 
children and families to have 
a safe and  enjoyable bonfire 
night and to learn about fire-
work safety.  

Spanish  word of the week 

 

 

Y4 have been so 
busy learning to 
weave– a tricky 
task! They have 
persevered with 
wool weaving 

and have moved onto the 
more complex basket       
weaving! I am very impressed.  
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Nursery  

STAR BADGE 

Pebbles S 

Feranmi A 

CHILDREN 

Kinglsey J 

Liliana H 

RRR 

RSM 

Sebastian C 

Zdenek P 

Daisy– Anne H 

Motiejus V 

1RO Mia H Nikodem Z 

1GH Hakim C Ralphy M 

2FE Mason S Jenice S 

2GC Olivia B Lucas B-T 

3DBJ Kayden D Sebastian M 

3WG Isatou J Ethan B 

4BT Paola N Darcie-Vee L 

4RT Maxine B Jack JR 

5BR Tony W Danica M 

5CD Jad-Allah EN Mamdouh M 

6PSG Harry D Josh A 

6RE Mason S Daisy-M H 

6MT Triston T Halsho I 

Community Support: 
Local Councillors have recently shared the following link 
which may be of use. There’s various help and support avail-
able for those struggling with the cost of living crisis: 
  
Together Leeds 
Additionally, there is an opportunity for local residents to 
meet with community police to raise and discuss important 
issues; the next event takes place between 10-12 as below: 
Temple Newsam and Halton Neighbourhood Policing Team 
will be holding community contact points at: 
Halton Library 
273 Selby Road, Halton, Leeds LS15 7JR 

PE at Meadowfield! Mrs Rossington sent me 
these pictures to show Adam and Freddie 
showing off some brilliant dance moves to 
become the Year 2 Hip Hop battle          
champions.  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, you have been sent an 
email to advise that the registration link, for 
your child's flu vaccination, has                  
reopened. The portal is open until 18th   
November 2022. 
 
The vaccine will be administered in school 
on 1st December. 
 
Thank you to all parents/carers who have 
already applied. If you do not want your 
child to have the vaccine, or you have made 
other arrangements for your child, please 
ignore this email. 
 
You can also call Intrahealth if you have any 
problems or questions on Tel: 03333 583 
397 (option 2 ext 3) 

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/campaign/cost-of-living

